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May 11, 2020

Scott Fitzwilliams

c/o Sam Massman, Project Leader
Dillon Ranger District

P.O. Box 620

Silverthorne, CO 80498

RE:  Proposed chairlift into Bergman Bowl] at Keystone Resort
Dear Mr. Fitzwilliams:

I am writing on behalf of the Keystone Neighbourhood Company (KNC) Board of
Directors who represent approximately 1,100 real estate owners within Keystone. The
Board voted to support the application by Keystone Resort for a proposed chairlift in
Bergman Bowl. This support is based on the following criteria:
1. While this terrain is currently accessed by skiers hiking into the bowl, adding a
lift here will allow more access to a greater number of skiers.
2. The lift should allow for more skiers and snowboarders to disperse more across
the Resort’s terrain and ease congestion.
3. This terrain with the proposed changes will allow more beginners and
intermediate access to high alpine terrain.

We are excited to see the plans for Keystone’s terrain expansion into Bergman Bowl.
We encourage the Forest Service to approve this important project.

Sincerely,

Mark Mathews
KNC Executive Director
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Keystone, Colorado 80435
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